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Benefits Information for new
Medical House Staff Members

Welcome to Emory!

As you begin your graduate medical education, we trust your time at Emory University will be rewarding
both personally and professionally.

During your Orientation, you will receive information about the benefits programs that are available to you.
Benefits staff will also be on hand to answer any questions you may have.

Information about the current benefits available to Medical House Staff is posted on our website at:
https://hr.emory.edu/eu/benefits/medical-house-staff/index.html. Please note, however, this information
reflects the benefits for the 2018-2019 plan year. Benefits information for the upcoming plan year (2019-
2020) will be available at the end of May.

As a new Medical House Staff member, you can make your benefit selections between the dates of July 1
and July 31, 2019 or within 31 days after you start at Emory.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Benefits and Work Life Department at 404-727-7613.



